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Office of the Director 
National Ambulance Service 

Rivers Building, Tallaght Cross 
Tallaght, Dublin, D24 XNP2 

Oifig anStiúrthóir 

An tSeirbhís Náisiúnta,  
 

Foirgneamh Aibhneacha, Crosbhóthar 
Thamhlachta, Tamhlacht,  
Baile Átha Cliath D24 XNP2 

Ref: WM/PQ’s/220726 
 
26th July 2022 
 
Ms. Jennifer Murnane O'Connor TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 
 

PQ37461/22 
To ask the Minister for Health if he will report on the provision of a new ambulance base in 
Carlow; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  

 
Dear Deputy Murnane O'Connor, 
 
The National Ambulance Service has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above submitted Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response. 
 
Currently we are progressing a refurbishment of the current Carlow base at a cost of €50k. In 
tandem with this we are currently working with HSE Estates on a Capital submission for 
funding of a New Station in Carlow on the Kelvin Grove site adjacent to the current base, old 
Dublin Road Carlow. 
 

I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
William Merriman 
Deputy Director 
National Ambulance Service 
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